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WELCOME BACK!
Tēnā koutou katoa,
A huge welcome back to all our 
 whānau and students in Rimu
Syndicate! It has been so great to see all
our students back looking rested,
refreshed and ready for a new school
term. 

Our Rimu team will sadly be losing Anna
Robinson at the end of week 4 as she
has won a full time position over at
Silverstream School. It will be incredibly
hard to see her move on after 7 years
with Adventure School. However, living
so close to Silverstream School and
having her own son there, we
understand the pull! 
Carla Nickson, a teacher very familiar to
all our students, will be joining our team
from week 5. Teaching in Room 20 on
Thursday and Friday when Erica is on DP
release. Welcome to the team Carla.

Room 16 - Carl McManaway
cmcmanaway@adventure.school.nz

Room 17 - Julian Keller
jkeller@adventure.school.nz

Room 18 - Tessa Willis
twillis@adventure.school.nz

Room 20 - Erica Leggett (Mon-Wed)
eleggett@adventure.school.nz
Anna Robinson (Thur/Fri)
arobinson@adventure.school.nz

Room 21 - Andrea Nichols
anichols@adventure.school.nz

EDITION 2 1 MAY, 2023 ADVENTURE SCHOOL



REMINDERS:

BUILDING TEAM 
CULTURE!

In Rimu we are learning about
appreciation. Within this
students are learning about
the importance of kindness,
responsibility, showing
resilience and using our
manners. Examples of this are
celebrated throughout the
school day and within our
Team Huis.

Mātātoa - Adventurer
...to be fearless, unconcerned,
unafraid, courageous, daring,
intrepid, plucky, undaunted, valiant,
energetic and active.

Following on from being Kaitiaki our
Team are spreading their wings
and spending this Term travelling!
We will be travelling back in time to
WW1, visiting the Vikings and
travelling to Rome and Antarctica.
We are really excited to see where
our students take this and to be
able to share their learning with
you!
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Toys are not to be brought to school.
Clothing needs to be named.
All students need to have a named drink bottle.
With winter arriving soon, please don’t forget to send a box of tissues in if you
haven’t already done so.
We are a nut free school as we do have children with serious allergies, therefore
no nuts or nut products are to be brought to school.
We do have some Chromebooks for the children to use at school, however, it
would be much appreciated if your child has their own that they bring it to
school as it allows us to use them more efficiently...(charged of course)

If you have any resources or experiences to share
around our Adventurer theme please do not hesitate
to contact your child's teacher. 

We are all really excited about the Term ahead and
look forward to sharing this with you.


